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Item 9.2 
 

PRIMARY CARE COMMISSIONING COMMITTEE 
MEETING HELD ON 24th AUGUST 2018 

CHAIR’S UPDATE REPORT  
PART 1 

 
INTRODUCTION 
 
This is the Chair’s report to the Clinical Commissioning Group Board following the August 
2018 Primary Care Commissioning Committee. 

 
GOVERNANCE 
 
No items of governance were discussed. 
 
STRATEGY 
 
The Committee noted updates in relation to the General Practice Resilience Fund, a 
Yorkshire and Humber review of dispensing patients, the procurement timeline for the 
APMS Calvert & Newington practice, minor surgery, post CCT GP Fellowships and a 
community pharmacy closure. 
 
The Committee also received a Primary Care Communications and Engagement update 
report. 
 
SYSTEM DEVELOPMENT & IMPLEMENTATION 
 
The Committee received an Extended Access update report following award of the 
contract to City Health Care Partnership CIC on behalf of a partnership which will use the 
trading name Hull Primary Care Collaborative. 
 

 
Paul Jackson   
Chair 
Primary Care Commissioning Committee  
 
August 2018  


